
 

 

January 3, 2013  

 

RE: Reference Letter -  Larry Kane, President of Architectural Advantage of Ohio, Inc. 

1612 Westwood Ave., Lakewood, OH 44107 

 

To Whom lt May Concem: 

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of reference for Larry Kane, general contractor and 

President of Architectural Advantage of Ohio, Inc. 

Architectural Advantage of Ohio, Larry Kane, has worked on various home improvement projects for our 

home.  These projects include the reconstruction of our garage wall and new roof after a tree fell on it, 

new exhaust and intake system for our third-floor heating and air-conditioning unit as well as a custom-

made stand for that unit, a custom-made handrail for our basement stairs that can be easily removed, 

and various other miscellaneous projects and home improvement suggestions. 

Larry Kane demonstrates a high level of quality in his work, he is knowledgeable and adheres to the 

project‘s requirement and specifications, and should a problem arise, he works to address and resolve 

whatever issues are in need of rectifying. 

Often overlooked, but equally important, is the documentation and paperwork, specific to each project 

worked on, which is submitted completely and on time. This is excellent for insurance purposes.   Larry 

Kane's level of professionalism and courteous communication have definitely stood out from other 

contractors. 

From the beginning of the project with the competitive pricing, to the competence and responsiveness 

throughout the projects, and his consistency in quality to the project’s end, it is without a doubt that we 

recommend his contracting services and look forward to working with Larry Kane and Architectural 

Advantage of Ohio, Inc. on future projects. 

Should you wish to discuss any of the above further, please do not hesitate to contact us, 

Anthony and Cheryl Jannette 

(216)346-7401; (440)724-9040 

tjsdaman@gmail.com; scrapperhoney@gmail.com 

 


